
From: 

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 10:33 AM 

To: 

Subject: Re: fence 

 

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and 

know the content is safe. 

  

Scott, The Ashwood Park North Townhomes Board is in approval and support of going forward to getting 
the City of Naperville to approve of a 8 foot fence behind the property backing up to 248th. We are willing 
to meet at the property if there are any questions. Please let us know if you need any thing further, 
Thanks  

 

 

Chuck Wehrli 
 



From: Karen Willingham < > 

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 3:07 PM 

To: JEFF MARAS 

Cc: 

Subject: Re:  fence 

 

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and 

know the content is safe. 

  

Scott,  

 

I live at 4044 Ashwood Park Court. I also strongly support the approval to have a 8 foot privacy fence 

constructed. It would help to reduce the noise and give me the privacy which is desperately needed to 

spend time outside on my deck. I authorize Crestview Builders to make the application on my behalf. 

 

Ben and Karen Willingham  

 

  

 

 

 

 



From: JEFF MARAS < > 

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 10:42 AM 

To: 

Subject: Re: fence 

 

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and 

know the content is safe. 

  

Scott,  

 

My name is Jeff Maras and I live at 4042 Ashwood Park Court, the unit that is closest to 248th and I 

strongly support and request that an 8 foot privacy fence be approved. It would highly improve privacy 

and safety issues with our exposure to the road along with helping with the traffic noise. Thank you and 

feel free to reach out to me with any questions as well.  

 

Jeff Maras  

  

On 07/16/2020 10:33 AM wrote:  

 

 

Scott, The Ashwood Park North Townhomes Board is in approval and support of going 
forward to getting the City of Naperville to approve of a 8 foot fence behind the property 
backing up to 248th. We are willing to meet at the property if there are any questions. 
Please let us know if you need any thing further, Thanks  
 
 
Chuck Wehrli  
 


